
PROSPECTIVE CHOICE APPLICANTS

The school choice application portal has closed for the 2024-2025 school year.

The Elk Township School District has been selected as a NJ choice school for the 2025-2026 school year.

Please visit our website after October 15, 2024 for more information about the program’s application
process.

If you have any questions, please contact: Judy Jusko
Aura Elementary School
856-881-4551 extension 237
juskoj@auraelementary.us

For more information, visit the NJ Interdistrict Public School Choice website:
https://www.nj.gov/education/choice/
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